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[ am writing to provide a response regarding the adn
Gender Relations Surveys, including the Workplace and Ge
Duty (WGRA), 10 U.S.C. § 481; the Workplace and Gender
Workforce (WGRC), 10 U.S.C. § 481 a(c); and the Service .
(SAGR), 10 U.S.C. §§ 7461(c), 8480(c), and 9461(c), whict
different schedules specified in law.

The Department is committed to providing Congress
assault and sexual harassment throughout the Department of
rates of sexual assault and sexual harassment obtained throu
skewed and difficult to interpret given the constraints of pre’
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operational changes. In addition, COVID-19 response ¢
survey response rates, further complicating interpretatio
unique conditions would prevent us from providing acc
efforts to address sexual assault, and therefore not provi
survey results from prior and subsequent years.

To more accurately calculate estimated prevalen
postpone the administration of these surveys. Although
2020, the Department will still submit the congressional
Academy Report and the annual Report on Sexual Assar
assessments based on data and input obtained from activ
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